
Indianapolis Municipal Band Board Meeting 
Burge Terrace Baptist Church 
July 12, 2021, 6:15 pm 
 
In Attendance: Karen Diggs, John Marshall, Eileen Jurek, Larry Dull, Jeff Clanton, Kathy Rensing, 
Janet Kamiri, Jerry Jenn, John Owen 
 
Not Able to Attend: Kathy Borgmann, Jaime Craig 
 
Minutes from June 7, 2021 Meeting 
Approved Jurek/Jenn 6/0/0. 
 
Financial Report 
Janet presented a monthly Treasurer's Report showing $500 member donations and $1,000 
donation from the Jenn Foundation. Approved Jurek/Dull 6/0/0. 
 
Performance Schedule Report 
Jerry has no update at this time. 
 
Website Report 
Karen has no updates to report at this time. 
 
John M Report 
John discussed the following items: 

● Dave Cole has indicated we do not have permission yet to begin using Ben Davis HS for 
rehearsals. 

● Our last night at Burge Terrace is 7/19 so alternative rehearsal arrangements are being 
investigated. 

● Sound person from the Pike Performing Arts Center will  be reviewing our sound 
equipment with John to determine our needs. 

● A $100 donation was received in honor of Max Magnabosco. 
 
New Business 

● Karen suggested that IMB give a $500 donation to Burge Terrace for allowing us to use 
their facility. Approved.  Dull/Jurek 6/0/0 

● Karen suggested giving prizes to audience members that can name tunes in the pieces 
we play at Zionsville. i.e. $5 gift cards. Approved. Rensing/Clanton 6/0/0 

● Kathy R will provide an advertisement for upcoming concerts. 
 
Next Meetings 

● The next board meeting is planned for August 2 at 6:15 pm. 
 
Close 
The meeting was called to a close at approximately 6:45 pm. Juerk/Rensing 6/0/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeff Clanton, Secretary 


